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West Warrnambool and Dennington are Child-Safe Parishes 

Child Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Rachel Brown. 0402 009 785 

No Morning Mass Saturday 

Because Father Michael will be 
attending a Safe Church workshop in 
Hamilton next Saturday, 27 October, 
there will be no morning Mass at St 
Pius X that day. (He hopes and plans 
to be home in time for the Mass at 6 
p.m.!) 

 

Bishop’s Parish Visitation 

Bishop Paul Bird is proposing to make 
a pastoral visit to St Pius X and St 
John the Baptist Parishes from Friday 
16 to Monday 19 November. He will 
preside at our parish Masses and 
meet certain groups in the parish. He 
will share morning tea with 
parishioners after the Sunday Mass. 
Any individual parishioner who would 
like a private meeting with the bishop 
on the afternoon of Saturday 17 
November is invited to make an 
appointment with Mrs Louise 
Dryburgh during office hours on 
Tuesday, Thursday or Friday by 26 
October, or on 13 or 15 November.  
 

St Augustine’s Jeparit 
Fr Peter Hudson will celebrate the 
closure Mass of St Augustine’s 
Church, Jeparit on Sunday, 28 
October 2018 at 1.30 p.m.  followed 
by afternoon tea in the State School 
hall.   If you have any photos of your 
time in Jeparit or any history or 
information of the Church there  
please send a copy of it to P.O. Box 
212 Horsham 3402  or email to 
horsham@ballarat.catholic.org.au.  All 
are welcome to attend. 

 

Anniversaries 

Mary Watt.  Trisha Daffy. 
Aleida Bakker.  Geraldine Lourey. 

Lachlan Lourey. 
 

Thank You for Giving 

Presbytery Last Week:      $663.30  
Giving September 2018: $4,688.95   
Amount Pledged:            $4,815.00      

 

St John of God Auxiliary Raffle 

The St John of God Auxiliary will be selling 
raffle tickets in the church foyer next 
weekend and the following weekend.      
1st prize – Coles Myer Voucher for $500:00 

2nd prize – McNeils BP Petrol Voucher for 
$250:00 The raffle will be drawn on 7 
December. 

 

Palms Seeking Volunteers 

Spring has sprung and at Palms, they are 
looking for some fresh volunteers to send 
out in 2019.  If you are looking for a change 
of routine, or know someone who is, check 
out current opportunities at 
www.palms.org.au  
 

Anyone who wants 

to become great 

among you must 

be your servant, 

and anyone who 

wants to be first 

among you must 

be slave to all.  

6 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

10 a.m. 

N. Stapleton 

J. Dean 

Peter Haberfield 

C. Murrihy 

D. Pasco 

B. Ermacora 

A. Mills 

S. Malone 

M. Healey 
Volunteer 

6 p.m. 
10 a.m. 

Prayers of the Faithful 

6 p.m. 
10 a.m. 

J. Farrar 
L. Dooley 

Ministers of Communion 

R. Farrar 
J. Guinan 

Local Sunday Masses 

Mass Rosters Next Week 

Readers 

Sat. 
 

 

Sun. 

6 p.m. 
6 p.m. 

8:30 a.m. 
9 a.m. 
10 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
 

11 a.m. 
 

11 a.m. 
6 p.m. 

St Pius X 

OLHC 

St Joseph’s 

OLHC 

St Pius X 

St Joseph’s 

Allansford 

(1st, 3rd & 5th: Mass) 
Purnim 

(1st, 3rd & 5th lay-led) 
Purnim (2nd & 4th: Mass) 
St Joseph’s  

Catholic Mission 

October is Catholic Mission month.  
The annual Catholic Mission collection 
will be taken up after Holy Communion 
today.  Your generous response is 
invited.   

 

Pastoral Ministry Formation 

South West Victoria CPE Centre  
February - June 2019 

Clinical Pastoral Education (CPE) is 
being offered at St Thomas the Apostle 
Parish Centre, Terang in  2019.  The 
program requires that you attend and 
experience: 
• 1 Education Day per week 

• 10 hours of pastoral experience 

   each week in an approved placement    
   setting. 
The program includes individual 
supervision, small group facilitation and 
theological/spiritual reflection on 
pastoral experiences. CPE is 
accredited with the Association of 
Supervised and Clinical Pastoral 
Education Victoria.  If you are 
interested in enrolling with the 
University of Divinity at post graduate 
level CPE is credited towards studies in 
theology.  For more details contact 
Bernadette Wurlod Clinical Pastoral 
Supervisor and Centre Director  
bernadette@bernadettewurlod.com.au 
Mob: 0417 573 258 

 

St Pius X Twilight Fair  
Friday 26 October at the School from 4 
p.m. to 7 p.m.  Loads of fun for the 
children and food and  drink for 
everybody. 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 22:              7:30 a.m. St Pius X  
Tuesday 23:             5:45 p.m. St Pius X 

Wednesday 24:        10 a.m. Dennington 

Thursday 25:          10 a.m. Mercy Place 

Friday 26:                 9:15 a.m. St Pius X 

Saturday 27:         NO MORNING MASS 

 

Confessions 

Saturday mornings after Mass or when 
you can find Father Michael: No 
appointment necessary. 


